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Kirk Allen

From: Kirk Allen <kirk@edgarcountywatchdogs.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 10:18 AM
To: Access, Public (PAccess@atg.state.il.us)
Subject: Request for review. 
Attachments: FOIA_140148796_Ltr.PDF

I am requesting a review pertaining to the FOIA I submitted and received.   
 
 
Public Body: 
Illinois Department of Public Health  
122 South Michigan 
Suite 700 
Chicago, IL 60603 
 
 
Attached is the original request along with the response and what is now a properly redacted response and a letter 
outlining a demand for me to return what they provided in my request.   
 
I find no authority for a public body to demand the return of documents they provided under FOIA.  
 
Yes, as admitted, the public body failed to comply with proper redactions however I don’t see how that allows them to 
make any type of demands of a private citizen to return those documents nor require them to expend money and 
provide a notarized letter confirming destruction of the records they provided.    
 
I consider their demands to be outside the authority of the FOI Act and hereby request a review by the Public Access 
Counselor.  
 
I understand your office is working on numerous requests for review and feel this is one that may freely be placed as a 
low priority.  Feel free to take all the time you like.   
 
Thanks 
Kirk Allen 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
217-508-0564 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Abinoja, Allan [mailto:Allan.Abinoja@Illinois.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 3:30 PM 
To: kallen@1ststriketech.com 
Cc: Linxwiler, Darlene 
Subject: Emailing: FOIA_140148796_Ltr 
 
Please see attached.  A paper copy is also being mailed to you. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Health, Division of Legal Services, at (312) 814-6033  
 
 



2

Allan Abinoja 
Deputy General Counsel 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
 
 
The message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments: 
 
FOIA_140148796_Ltr 
 
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file 
attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. 


